
 
 
 
 
 

             School Website:  https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/re/brediland 

Brediland’s twitter account: @BredilandSchool 
 

 
June 2021 Update  
 

Dear Parents, Carers and Children,                                                                 

        Achievements – some news from our children! 

Poppy Allison, P3/4 can now tie her own shoelaces and is tying them in record time! 

The first Brediland BAFTAs (Brediland Award for Tremendous Achievement) were presented at the P.7 final 
assembly last week - each Primary 7 pupil was presented with an individual medal linked to a school value, based on 
their fantastic contribution to the life of the school.  We also presented awards to the following children: 

Sports Champions: Alex Faulds and Mia MacAskill 

Skinner Trophy (Creativity):  Cara MacKenzie  

Mairi Blair Memorial Trophy (Endeavour): Cooper Jowett  

Andrew Patterson Cup (Caring):  Lauren Grubb  

Walker Cup (Citizenship):  Mason Bell  

The Tia Award (Wider Achievement): Joshua Brown 

Mrs Temple Trophies  

(Attainment and Achievement):  Lucas Adam and Callie Anderson 
 
Huge congratulations to all!!!  This week, the Primary 7 activity week is in full swing, with the children all enjoying 
activities as they say their farewells to Brediland and move onto ‘bigger’ things! 
 
Class Photos – each child should have received the proof from Tempest, please note if orders are placed with school 
then these will not be received until after the summer holiday.  In order to receive the orders sooner the order would 
need to be placed directly with Tempest. 
 
School Lunches – Renfrewshire Council have decided to wait until the new school year to resume with the normal 

lunch menu.  Menus will be added to the school app, so that you can help your child to choose the option they like 

best or alternatively you can find the menu on the Renfrewshire Council website.  We will continue to seat the 

children in their allocated seat, within their class bubble. 

Looking ahead to session 2021-2022 

School Uniform – Reminder that from August all of our children should be back in school uniform.  The Brediland 

uniform is grey trousers or skirt, white shirt or polo shirt and blue sweatshirt, jumper or cardigan.  Trainers are 

allowed, as we continue in our drive to learn outdoors in all weathers! 

To check eligibility and apply for free school meals and/or clothing grant, please visit Renfrewshire Council website - 

https://www.renfrewshire.gov.uk/article/3338/Free-school-meals-and-clothing-grants 
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Class bubbles and playground bubbles will continue from August, until such times as we have more updated 

information. Also, plastic school bags and a range of stationery will again be provided for your child in August.  Each 

child will continue to use their own resources, provided by us, to avoid sharing and risking the spread of the virus.  

We will also continue to operate a staggered entry and exit, meaning that Primary 1 to Primary 4 will come in to 

school from 8.50 AM and leave school at 2.50PM.  All other classes will come in at 9.00AM and leave at 3PM. 

Classes for 2021-2022  

Please see below for breakdown of staffing for next year, please note there have been a few changes; 

Reg Class Class Teacher Reg Class Class Teacher 

Primary 1A Miss McNeil and Mrs Turner Primary 4/5 Mrs Kemp and Mrs McCrossan 
Primary 1B Mrs Forsyth and Mrs Turner Primary 5/6 Mrs Black and Teacher to be confirmed 

Primary 2 Mrs Reid and Miss Bell Primary 6 Ms Davren and Mrs Howat 
Primary 3 Mrs Wright and Miss Bell Primary 7 Mrs Hannah and Mrs Howat 
Primary 4 Mrs Ingham and teacher to be confirmed   

 

Mrs Turner returns to Brediland in September, so in the meantime Miss Bell will be the second teacher in Primary 1. 

Just a reminder that physical distancing and wearing masks continues to be a priority for safety within Brediland.  

This extends to the playground and the street outside the school when dropping off or collecting your child. 

Reporting to parents 

All parent/carers should now have received their child’s report card and also a phonecall from their child’s class teacher 

to report on children’s progress, if you think you have missed this please contact school office to rearrange.  

We have several children with severe allergies in the school.  With this in mind, we ask for your support to 

make Brediland a nut-free environment, as this can cause a very severe allergic reaction to those children 

whom it concerns.  Therefore, children should avoid bringing items to school that contain nuts, either for 

snack or for their lunch.  We also discourage the sharing of snacks. 

School closes at 1pm on Friday 25th June and reopens to pupils on Monday 16th August.   

A final huge thank you to everyone in the Brediland Team – children, staff and families.   

Happy holidays everyone! 

 

Mrs MC Temple 
Head Teacher 


